
 

Historic Second Year in a Row with No Exam Fee Increase 

 

Greeley, CO. – The National Board of Chiropractic Examiners decided that no fee increase 

will be applied to their exams in 2020. This is the second year in a row that the NBCE exam 

fees have remained the same and for the first time, since the NBCE was established in 1963, 
that fees have not increased for two years running. 

The decision was made during the NBCE Fall Board of Directors Meeting hosted in Miami, 

Florida. At the meeting, the board examined the effect of cost savings measures implemented 

over the last two years. Thanks to efficient planning and execution, the board will maintain 
current fees for the series of exams the NBCE provides. 

NBCE examinations are offered at chiropractic colleges and testing sites in the United States 

and in several foreign countries. Candidates must pass all four pre-licensure exams prior to 

becoming licensed doctors of chiropractic, while the post-licensure exams provide 

additional insights into a licensed chiropractor’s knowledge, suitability, and skillset.  

Headquartered in Greeley, Colorado, the NBCE is a non-profit testing organization ensuring 

professional competency in chiropractic skills through excellence in testing. Established in 

1963, the NBCE develops, administers, and scores standardized examinations for candidates 

seeking chiropractic licensure in all 50 states, the District of Columbia, and in several 
international countries. 

 

 

For more information, please contact Max Russell, Public Relations Coordinator at 
mrussell@nbce.org or 970-356-9100, extension 119. 
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